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October let, 1928*

William F. Ogburn, Ssq 
Chairman, Social Science Research Council, 
University of Chicago,
Chicago, 111.

• »

Dear Sir
In the absence of the Principal 

I beg to acknowledge your letter of September 28th 
advising him of his reappointment as a member of 
the Advisory Committee on International Relations.

I think I can safely say that 
Sir Arthur will gladly serve in this capacity, 
is at present in Europe enjoying a much needed rest, 

expect him back at the University some time
He

but we 
next month.

Very sincerely yours,

Acting Principal•
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